
DEPUTATION MEETING MINUTES 
 
Date:    Wednesday 26th September 2012 
 
Deputation Group: Glenview Residents Group 
 
Councillors Present: Cllr. Mick Duff, 

Cllr. Máire Devine, 
Cllr. Eamonn Walsh. 

Deputation: 
 

Paddy Scully 
Mark Brown 
Joe Kavanagh 

  
Council Officials Present:  
Dermot Finch Environmental Services 
Jennifer Shorten EHO, Environmental Services 
Andrew O’Mullane Roads Dept. 
Dee Kelly Community Services Dept. 
Patricia Davis Community Services Dept. 
 
The meeting was chaired by Councillor Mick Duff. 
 
Apologies:    Cllr. Pamela Kearns & Cllr. Dermot Looney. 
 
Item 
No. 1. 

Report on the inspection carried out on 6th August 2012 of the manhole at 325 Glenview 
Drive. 

 Action To Be Taken Responsibility 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
• The manhole was examined and the water was 

found to be flowing through the pipe. 
 
• Environmental Services will report back to the 

Residents Group on any further work carried out. 

 
 
 

Dermot Finch 
 

 
 
Item 
No. 2. 

Inspection on the full length of pipe, at the rear of 342a Glenview Park, which overflows 
during heavy rainfall. 
 

 Action To Be Taken Responsibility 
  

• The overgrowth of shrubs etc may have to be cut 
back to further examine sections of the pipe. 

• Environmental Services will report back to the 
Residents Group on any further work carried out. 

 

 
 

Dermot Finch 
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Item 
No. 3. 

Increased sightings of rodents along railings at N81 (open space). 
 

 Action To Be Taken Responsibility 
  

• Environmental Services will inspect the area -
(manhole in field near 342 Glenview Park). 

 
Dermot Finch & Jennifer Shorten 

 
 
Item 
No. 4. 

Residents are having difficulty with the massive increase in insurance premiums, due to 
recent heavy rainfall and flooding.  What flood relief measures are planned by South 
Dublin County Council? 
 

 Action To Be Taken Responsibility 
  

• If SDCC carry out more work in the area, the 
residents will be kept informed. 

 
Dermot Finch 

 
  
Item 
No. 5. 

Update on the proposed sound barrier at the N81, to alleviate noise pollution. 
 

 Action To Be Taken Responsibility 
  

• A plan is to be drawn up next year to reduce the 
effect of noise, along the N81. Until the plan is 
drawn up and the necessary resources become 
available there is no timeframe set for a sound 
barrier to be put in place. 

 
 
 

Andrew O’Mullane 

 


